
To whom it may concern. 
  
This is a written submission concerning Langi Willi, Skipton.   This 
property has been farmed by our family for over 100 years.  The 
landscape is picturesque and has the Mt. Emu Creek running through 
it.    The house was sited facing north to take in the beautiful surrounding 
bushland.   The proposed placing of the turbines on our neighbour's 
property will totally ruin this aspect.    The value of our property will 
surely decrease and the environmental ipact will be huge.    I have 
personally seen brolgas in the area very near to the siting of the 
turbines.   The Mt. Emu Creek flows nearby and platypus abound in 
these waters.    The very size of these turbines are threatening in 
themselves and will create vibration and noise. The impact of health 
related propblems is, as yet, unknown but there are indications that they 
may well surface in the future. 
  
This proposed wind farm has caused a split in the local community with 
frustration and sometimes anger arising between the farmers who have 
agreed to the turbines and those who have not. 
  
I beg you to reconsider this project .       
 
From Mrs. William Mackinnon  


